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Dear customer,
I am writing to inform you of some upcoming essential gas mains replacement works on the High Street in Eton which will start on 03/02/20, the estimated duration for these works is around 20-22 weeks, these works will be split into Phase 1 and Phase 2. 
In order to carry out these works on phase 1 we will be putting a road closure in place between the junction of Eton Court to Windsor and Eton Bridge. The estimated duration for Phase 1 is around 10-12 weeks starting from 03/02/2020. During this phase, residents will be able to gain access to their property, however between working hours of 08:30 – 17:30 temporary holds and restrictions might be in place to facilitate the works. We would kindly ask that during the working hours’ vehicle movements are limited to help protect our workforce and ensure speedy progression. Access for emergency vehicles will be provided at all times.
Once Phase 1 is complete we will be moving onto phase 2, in order to complete our works, we will use 2-way temporary traffic lights in place from the junction of Eton Court up to 1 High Street. The estimated duration for Phase 2 is around 8-10 weeks and will start from around 13/04/20 depending on the progression of phase 1.
It is worth noting that the pedestrian access will not be effected during both phases and we will be working closely with the local residents, businesses and authority during this project in order to minimise the impact to this area.
We will be holding a Drop in session on the 16/01/2020 from 18:00 to 20:00 at the Eton Parish Council building to answer any further queries you might have.
Should you have any further questions feel free to contact our enquiries team on 0800 151 2404 and quote the reference number on the header.
We appreciate your patience and support with these essential works.
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